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Asunto BIRS At the Interface of Mathematical Relativity and Astrophysics
De BIRS Scientific Director <birs-director@birs.ca>
Destinatario Tonatiuh Matos <tmatos@fis.cinvestav.mx>
Fecha 2022-05-02 14:07



Dear Tonatiuh,



Thank you for your participation in BIRS's hybrid workshop. We hope that

you found it useful and stimulating. I wish to extend a special thank you to

the organizers: Edgar Gasperin Garcia, Jose-Luis Jaramillo, Badri Krishnan

and Juan A. Valiente Kroon, for all their hard work starting with putting

their successful proposal together almost 2 years ago and ending with superb

program organization.



If your participation at BIRS has helped your research program in any way,

BIRS would love to hear from you! You can either write me directly by

replying to my mail, or you can use our feedback form for the event, at:



http://www.birs.ca/feedback/22w5025/63845



Best wishes,



Malabika Pramanik

Scientific Director, Banff International Research Station








http://www.birs.ca/feedback/22w5025/63845

